
Public Notices

Cannon Firing
Advice is given to the citizens of Warrnambool that the Warrnambool Garrison Cannon will be fired 
12.30pm, Saturday 14 January 2023. The Garrison Safety Officer reserves the right to cancel or 
alter the time of firing.

Impounded Car
Blue Ford Territory Wagon (no registration plates) was impounded from in front of 466 Raglan 
Parade, Warrnambool. To reclaim the vehicle please provide proof of ownership and pay release 
fees by 5pm, Friday 20 January 2023. Please contact Stephen Ivey, Acting Coordinator Local Laws 
on 5559 4800.

January 14, 2023

Works & Road Closures
Eastern end of Woodend Road, adjacent to Merri River
Works: Woodend Road kayak launch, fishing pontoon and linking paths.
Duration: Week commencing Monday 16 January 2023 for up to 4 weeks.
Impact: Pedestrians are advised to observe all signage.
Contact: Shaun Lucas, Project Manager on 0448 020 479.

Events & traffic changes

Audit & Risk Committee
Expressions of Interest as an Independent Member

Expressions of Interest are invited for an independent member to fill a vacancy on Council’s 
Audit & Risk Committee.  The Audit & Risk Committee’s primary objective is to assist Council in 
the effective conduct of its responsibilities for financial reporting, risk management, maintaining 
a reliable system of internal controls and overseeing audit functions.

An information package and application form is available at www.warrnambool.vic.gov.au/
audit-and-risk-committee

Submissions close 5pm Friday 27 January 2023.  For further information contact John 
Brockway, Manager Financial Services on 5559 4971.  


